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Agenda Item 6 

CAMBOURNE TOWN COUNCIL 
District of South Cambridgeshire 

 
Planning Meeting 4th October 2022 

 
 CORRESPONDENCE 

 
 
Email correspondence from Taylor Wimpy and Vistry 
 
Andrew Garnham, Layout Designer, Taylor Wimpey East Anglia and Susie Hartas, 
Senior Design and Planning Manager, Vistry will be in attendance at the Planning 
Meeting on the 18th October 2022 to present their proposals for the next phase at West 
Cambourne Parcel 1.5 (Taylor Wimpey) and for Parcel 2.1 (Vistry) with a view to 
submitting a reserved matters application towards the end of October. 
 

 
It is  
RECOMMENDED to receive the correspondence. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


